
                                              STATE OF NEW HAMSHIRE- TOWN OF SURRY 

     SELECTMEN 

               MEETING MINUTES MAY 2, 2022  

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Pressent were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith. 

The selectmen discussed the Avitar corrections for Smith/Voisine mismatch on cards and map and also 

ownership and billing issues resolved for taxation. 

Jay Croteau will contact Talita Machado for a solar permit for Glenn Davis of 46 Pond Rd. Surry. 

Driveway permit for Jori Johnson approved and signed. Jay Croteau will return to her. 

Driveway permit for A. Johnson at Conservation Committee for approval. 

Report of the road breaking up due to trucks on Mason Drive. 

The selectmen signed and paid bills. 

The selectmen signed payroll. 

The selectmen did not pay the billed amount for City of Keene ambulance service opting to wait until the 

last billing for the balance. 

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes for April 25, 2022. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. 

The selectmen agreed to accept the minutes as presented. 

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes for April 11, 2022. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The 

selectmen agreed to accept the minutes as presented. 

Collier exemption is on file. Bruce Smith responded to his call. 

Discussed correct Quickbooks account for ARPA money. 

Discussed mortage foreclosure for a resident. 

Jay Croteau will upload Avitar 2022 tax maps to website. He will also set up separate emails for the 

treasurer and tax collector. 

Voisines current use. needs to be established Bergervin’s lots also back in current use. 

Jay Croteau will work on Intent to Cuts and Report of Cuts to be ready for billing. 

John Berglund will check on Hamblet bill for Fire station. 

The Planning Board is considering updating the Master Plan.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:45 P.M. 



 

 

 


